From: helen pethig

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2024 5:13 PM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: S62A/2024/0046

Dear Planning Inspectorate

Having read in a recent Herts Ad the planning permission request for the above dwelling I would like to offer my support in favour of this application.

Having reviewed the plans I can see that the proposed home is absolutely in keeping with the road and other surrounding "avenues".

Best regards Helen Pethig